
You may have noticed a change on our posters. We are no
longer 'Hawthorn PFA' and are now known as 'Friends of
Hawthorn'. Alongside this new name will be a fresh start
with new ideas & goals for 2023. We hope to encourage
more parents, grandparents, carers and friends to get
involved with our fundraising. 
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2023 FUNDRAISING GOALS

We have recently been raising money
for new school laptops & IT equipment.
With our fundraising in 2022 we are
already over half way to our £8000 goal!
We would love to achieve this by the
summer term. Every penny raised by our
events goes straight back into the
school where it is needed most!
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Temporary logo!

£8000



DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES

January
Friday 13th - 'Break The Rules' Day 
Thurs 19th -  Events Meeting 7.30pm
                           (All welcome. Contact for info)
Friday 20th - Hot Chocolate Stall 
                         on playground after school 

February 
Weds 1st -   Informal meet-up 
                       at Kino Lounge 7.30pm
Thursday 9th - Valentines Disco 

March 
Friday 17th - Mother's Day Shop 
Friday 31st - Rainbow Non-Uniform Day 
                        & Raffle 

Looking ahead.... 
Friday June 30th - 2023 Summer Fayre! 

We are in real need of more support to be
able to continue successfully running the
events which make our school community
so special and do so much to enrich our
children's time at Hawthorn. 

If you could help for even 2 hours a year or
volunteer a particular skill, this would make a
huge difference to our fundraising efforts. 
 Why not come along to our next meeting or
social to find out more? 

To be added into our informal parent
volunteers Whatsapp group, please text your
name to 07792 510671. There is no obligation
to help every time.

Thank you all for your support.





GET INVOLVED!




FOR ANY QUESTIONS OR TO GET INVOLVED 
FIND US ON FACEBOOK & INSTAGRAM @FRIENDSOFHAWTHORN OR

EMAIL FRIENDSOFHAWTHORNKETTERING@GMAIL.COM


